CORRESPONDENCE

AUG 08, 2016

DOCUMENT NO. 06013-16
Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 9:45 AM

To: 'Lynne Spencer’

Subject: RE: rate hikes

Dear Ms. Spencer,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-El and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Sandra Soto

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

(850) 413-6010

From: Lynne Spencer [mailto:lynne.spencerl@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 8:11 AM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: rate hikes

I am a senior citizen living on a very limited budget. At this time, my electric bill is almost 10% of my
income. | still have to pay rent, insurance, food, medical and other bills, so to have my electric raised will put
an addition hardship on me.

I am hoping that you will block any rate hikes for FPL.

Thank you,

Lynne Spencer


FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
AUG 08, 2016
DOCUMENT NO. 06013-16


Sandra Soto

From: Lynne Spencer <lynne.spencerl@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 8:13 AM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: rate hike

| forgot to put my address on my email.
Lynne Spencer

4537 Mohican Trail

Sarasota, FI 34233

Docket 160021-E1





